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 Upcoming Events 

Date Event 

Tuesday 
December 17 

Year 6 Graduation Dinner @ the 
Coach House 6pm 

Wednesday 
December 18 

Last day of school 
Year 6 Fashion Parade 

Thursday  
Feb 13, 2025 

All students return for 2025 

Newsletter: Term 4  Week 10  17/12/2024  

From The Principal 

Presentation Day 

Today we celebrate the year of student achievement 

and I congratulate every student who is being recog-

nised. Although we cannot give every child an award 

there are still many deserving of recognition,  I en-

courage you to read your child’s report with them 

when it comes home via Sentral this afternoon. 

 

Year 6 End of year activities 

Year 6 had a wonderful day at Big 4 yesterday despite 

the heat. Although we had to cut it a little short and 

come back to school for the afternoon, I know they 

enjoyed their time there. Tonight is the Year 6 gradu-

ation and tomorrow the students will be putting on a 

fashion parade in the afternoon. 

 

School Magazine 

Thank you to all of the contributors to the school 

Magazine. Stacey has done an incredible job of 

putting the magazine together and each family will 

have received a copy yesterday.  

 

School Holidays 

It would be appreciated if everyone could update 

their child’s health Action Plans over the holidays and 

then provide the school with a copy in the New Year. 

I wish everyone a safe and relaxing summer vacation 

ready to start the new year fresh for another year of 

learning. 

All students return on Thursday 13th Feb-

ruary. 

‘DNPS was built on the land of the Wamba Wamba and Perrepa Perrepa people.  

We pay our respects to generations past, present and future.’ 

See you back in 2025 
on  

Thursday February 13 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You For Your Kind Donations 

• Jaxon Rothe— Uniforms 
• Dimity McKie—Uniforms 

 
Congratulations to Hugh & Archie 

on achieving Superstar status. 

Principal’s Awards 

Term 4, Week 9 champions were: 

• Bella Craig 

• Henry Lees 

• Nash Gordon 

• George Allitt 

• Enzo Craig 

• Rivah Taylor 

• Isaac Tubb 

• Gus McGrillen 

We Value Values 
Well done to the following students who received 

awards for being top value at:  

‘Care for self and others.’ 

• Claire Mills 

• Ryan Reynolds 

• Eloise Heikkinen 

• Millie Bucholtz 

• Ned Campbell 

• Indi Hilton 

• Jascha Munro 

 

Congratulations to  

Hugh, Archie, Charlie, Lotus, Harvey, Tai, Tia  

& Lucas on receiving their Gold Awards! 

Library Books 

Thank you for all the Library books 

that have been returned so far. If 

there are any more at home please 

bring them in .  

Lots of jumpers in lost Property! 

Lost Property is very full  of jumpers! -  Please 

come and collect any lost property  that you might 

be missing and a reminder to clearly label all items. 

Any jumpers without  a name still in lost property 

at the end of term will be added to the Uniform 

Shop.  

Extension Maths Taco’s Week 10 

This Term in our 5/6 Extension Maths group we have 

continued to recognise that mathematics is constantly 

used outside the mathematics classroom and that 

mathematical skills are needed to be successful in a 

wide range of familiar and unfamiliar situations. Last 

week we planned shopping, pricing and preparing 

Taco’s. We planned for different sized groups, discounts 

and price increases. Finally, we had a celebratory end of 

year luncheon. A huge thank you to Ang, for coming in 

on her day off to help us.  



 

 

Riverina School Sports Association 

Blues Awards 

Congratulations to Oli Hall on receiving a Sporting Blue 

award at the Riverina School Sports Association Blues 

Awards. A sporting Blue is arguably the most prestig-

ious award which can be bestowed upon a varsity ath-

lete. Since its inception, the award of a sporting Blue 

focused on excellence and tradition. Those awarded 

Blues were leaders in the respective sports and are part 

of an educational tradition of leadership and achieve-

ment which is of the highest prestige and importance.  

Oli Received the Blue Award for being a hard-working 

athlete who always shows great sportsmanship when 

he competes. He is an extremely talented cross-country 

runner and humble athlete who works hard to achieve 

his goals. He has been a valuable asset to the Riverina 

team and will be for many years to come. 

 

Successful SRC Fundraiser 

The SRC 5 & 10 cent Fundraiser was very successful 

raising a total of $523.75. Thank you to everyone who 

sent coins in. 

Mrs Bucholtz purchased Ritchies IGA vouchers with the 

money raised and took Lexi and Millie to the Hospital to 

place them under the LHAC Tree of Giving. 



 

 



 

 


